
 

 

 
 
  

24th November 2022               
Salvation Army Christmas Present Appeal 
                                                                                          
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This year at Cypress Primary the School Council have decided to support the 
Salvation Army with their Christmas present appeal.  We feel that is very important 
that every child has the opportunity to feel the joy of Christmas and receive a gift. 
 
If you would like to get involved please donate a new, unwrapped toy or gift 
for a child who might not otherwise receive a Christmas present.  There will be a box 
located in both school offices where you can donate, or hand them to your child’s 
class teacher.  The Salvation Army believe ‘every child deserves a new gift at 
Christmas so we are unable to take used or second hand items for the Christmas 
Present Appeal’. 
 
Here are some suggestions from the Salvation Army: 
Birth-3 years:  dolls, teddy bears, cot mobiles, bath toys, building blocks, CDs of suitable 
music and nursery rhymes 

                3-5: dolls and action figures, cars, lorries, colouring sets, pencils, crayons, books, puzzles 
5-11: educational games & toys, stationery (colouring sets, pencils, school sets), books 
 
By giving a gift to the Christmas Present Appeal you can make a real difference in 
someone’s life this Christmas. 
 
Donation deadline: 
The gifts will be taken to the Salvation Army on Thursday 8th December. 
 
Let’s get giving  

 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Miss C Wenham     Mr J Shipley 
Lower School Council Lead   Upper School Council Lead 
 
 
 


